
From Spring 2020, England will have an ‘opt-out’ system, rather 

than ‘opt-in’ organ donation system.  

Meaning that all adults will be considered to have agreed to become 

organ donors after they die, unless they have ‘opted-out’ or are 

within the excluded groups. 

Organ Donation Seminar   

 

Come along to the seminar to hear speakers, get more information , 

and ask any questions you may have about the changes.  

When?  Friday 6th September, 10:00 — 12:00 

Where? Keighley Civic Centre Ballroom , 81 North Street, Keighley, 

BD21 3RZ 

Light Refreshments will be provided 

 

Organised and Hosted by John Grogan 

MP and partners: 

For more information please call 01535681433 or email burnr@parliament.uk 
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